
APPENDIX 2 

Six Hackney Carriage Proprietor licences are due to be released by 
the authority. Individuals who wish to express an interest by the 
22nd January 2007 and should do so in writing to: 
 
Licensing Manager 
Eastbourne Borough Council   
1 Grove Road 
Eastbourne 
BN21 4TW     
 
Email: licensing@eastbourne.gov.uk

Please note terms and conditions apply and are available via: 
www.eastbourne.gov.uk/licensing

The Committee is scheduled to consider plate allocation on the 23rd 
January 2007. Expressions of interest received after the 22nd 
January 2007 will be included in a subsequent list from 24th January 
2007, lasting 12 months.    
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